
From: Sandra
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: C&HCAFO permit
Date: Thursday, April 14, 2016 4:32:59 PM

I support C&H CAFO permit renewal, they (C&H) have had many complaints, but no violations. They are
going above and beyond requirements to protect environment and make a living feeding the world.
Bruce Jackson
Sent from my iPad
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